Freedom of Information Act 2000 – financial service contracts   
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

Could you please send me contract information relating to Banking Services, Audit Services and Card Processing Services  
Answer:
Since our response to you in FOIA 9480 two contract expiry dates on the original list have either passed or are close to passing;
a) Bill Payments. We will be utilising contract extension facilities pending re-procurement.
b) Merchant Card Services. The contract expiry date was wrongly stated in the original document. The expiry date should have stated 31/03/2018. Future options will therefore not be considered until 2017. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

